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(S.D.) - SD Health Department reports drop in flu activity

By: John Thayer Posted at: 04/28/2012 06:40 AM
RAPID CITY, S.D. (AP) - The South Dakota Health Department says that flu activity has
continued to decrease in the state.

Four new cases of flu were reported in the week of April 15, when five people were hospitalized
with the disease. So far, 154 South Dakotans have required hospital care for flu this season.

A total of 15 deaths have been reported during this influenza season. Two-thirds of those who died
were residents of long-term care facilities.
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